
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
Public Meeting Change of Date Notification 
Western Regional Planning Panel 
 
A public meeting of the Western Regional Planning Panel was to be 
held on Tuesday 24 March at 4pm in the Civic Ballroom within the 
Tony Luchetti Sportsground, Lithgow.   
 
Due to COVID-19 (Coronavirus) precautions the date and format of 
the meeting has changed. It will now be conducted via public 
teleconference.  Details as follows: 
 
2018WES020 – Lithgow - DA294/18 
Lot 23 Sandham Road, Newnes Junction 
Rehabilitation of the former Bell Quarry through the importation of fill. 
 
When:     Monday 6 April 2020 at 4pm 
Where:   The meeting will be held by public teleconference due to 
COVID-19 (Coronavirus) precautions. 
 
Relevant documents are now available on the Planning Panels 
website www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels. 
 
To register to speak or to listen to this meeting, please contact the 
Planning Panels Secretariat before 4pm on Thursday 2 April 2020 on 
02 8217 2060 or email enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au. You will 
be provided the phone number and code to enable you to join the 
teleconference once registered. 
 
Any person may listen to the public teleconference.  
 
The panel is required to make an audio record of the meeting and 
make the recording publicly available on the Planning Panels 
website. You should be aware that this may include your personal 
information if you are presenting to the panel. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels 


